
December 9, 2018 
We’re glad that you have chosen to worship with us today.  We hope 

you enjoy the warm fellowship of First Newark Baptist Church. 

 

Morning Service 
 

Prelude   

Call to Worship         

“Go Tell It On The Mountain” 

Welcome & Invocation        Rev. Steve Brooks 

Hymns                   “What Child is This?”                       

“The Birthday of The King” 

Special Music 

Children’s Church 

Hymns             “Sing We Now of Christmas”                             

“Gentle Mary Laid Her Child” 

Adult Choir 

Message           Rev. Steve Brooks              

Invitation                      “Emmanuel”                  

Worship with Tithes and Offerings        

Announcements                   

Benediction                                Billy Anderson 

Postlude  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Deacon of the week:  Billy Anderson Ph: 228-1969 

 

 

Listening devices are available from the 

sound technician. 

 

Announcements 
 

A Nursery is available during all services. Please trust your 

children, birth–2 years, to our loving nursery workers. 
 

Children’s Church is available for preschoolers, ages 3 –

Kindergarten, during morning worship service.  Kids will exit 

with Children’s Church Workers. After worship you may pick up 

your child at the preschool department in the Family Life Center. 
 

Attention Parents: We have started new curriculum on 

Wednesdays called The Gospel Project. All children ages 3 yrs to 

6th grade are invited to join us from 6:00-7:30 p.m.   
 

Men’s Prayer time with Pastor – Sundays at 9:30 a.m. 

 

Jane Mills’ Ladies Bible Study classes – We will meet Tuesday, 

December 11 and not meet again until January 8. 
 

Host Homes Needed for D-Now weekend in January – Please 

see Kim Harrell ASAP to volunteer to host a youth group.  
 

Ladies’ War Room Bible Study – Carolyn Harrison is teaching 

in Gary Harrison’s SS Class, Mondays at 1:00 p.m. 
 

Called Business Meeting – Sunday, December 16, 6:00 p.m.  

Our purpose is to vote on Budget for 2019. 
 

Lottie Moon Offering – Sun. Dec. 16.  Our goal is $8,000. 

 
Children’s Ministry Christmas Party – Wed. Dec.19, 6 p.m. 

 
No Wednesday Service or Activities – December 26. 
 

Fifth Sunday 
Fifth Sunday Fellowship Meal – Sunday, December 30. No 

Evening Service.  Ladies, bring dishes & desserts to share! 

                                              
No Children/Youth Activities – Wednesday, January 2. 
 

Sr Adult trip to Ray’s Mill Pond Restaurant – Sat, Jan 5.  We 

will depart FNB at 3:00 p.m.  See Sharon Smith to sign up ASAP. 
 

 

Easter Sunday, April 20 
 

7:00 a.m. Sunrise Worship 
8:00 a.m. Breakfast 

9:00 a.m. Prayer Time 
9:30 a.m. Prayer Time with Pastor 

10:00 a.m. Morning Worship 
 

No Evening Service 

 
 

 

 
 

Our Goal is $4,500. 

Offering to be collected Sunday, April 20. 

 

 
Communion 

Sunday, February 28 
6:00 p.m. 

 

Peace Has Come 
Tonight at 6:00 p.m. 

presented by 

First Newark Baptist Adult Choir 

 

and 
 

Please join us for a Finger Food 

Fellowship in our Family Life Center 

after the program! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Church members, please bring finger foods to 

share after tonight’s program. 

The church will provide drinks. 
 

 
Congratulations to Christina & Corey Upton 

on their recent marriage!  
Corey is the son of Chris & Claudia Upton. 

 
Due to Corey’s upcoming relocation by the military, 

instead of a wedding shower, we would like to send them 
off with cash and gift cards to purchase items needed 

upon arrival at his new station. 
Please place your gift for the couple in the designated 

basket in either the foyer of the Sanctuary or  

the Family Life Center. 



Our Church This Week 
 

Sunday  December 9 

  8:30 a.m. Deacon Meeting 

  9:00 a.m. Church library opens 

  9:00 a.m. Prayer Time  

9:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Time with Pastor  

  9:45 a.m. Bible Study   

  11:00 a.m. Worship  

  4:00 p.m. Adult Choir 

  6:00 p.m. Worship  

 

Tuesday  December 11 

  10:00 a.m. Ladies’ Discipleship Class  

  6:30 p.m. Ladies’ Discipleship Class 

  

Wednesday December 12 

  6:00 p.m. Children’s Ministry, Youth 

                                           Worship 

  6:30 p.m. Prayer Meeting 

 

 

Greeters for December  

Steve Brooks, Jeremy, Keri & Clay Johnson  

 

 

Usher Schedule   
Dec     9th – a.m. Mike Griner, Ronald Harrell,  

                Tommy Williamson, Craig Brogren 

        p.m. James Wynn, Tim Green 

Dec   16th – a.m. Tony Rhoden, Donald Davis, 

  Billy Anderson, Jesse Stone 

          p.m. Philip Powell Johnny Godwin 

  

Children’s Church Schedule 
Dec     9th – Lynn Rhoden, Teresa Williams 

Dec   16th – Kelli Griner, Keri Johnson  

 

Infant Nursery Worker’s Schedule 

Dec     9th – Gini Billingsley, Emma Billingsley  

Dec   16th – Diane Singletary, Missy Griffin 

 

Toddler Nursery Worker’s Schedule 

Dec     9th – Kimberly Smith, Taylor Johnson 

Dec   16th – Carmen Norris, Alicia Williamson 

Evening Nursery Schedule 

Dec     9th – Sylvia Warmack, Marlene Garrison 

Dec   16th – Derren Mills, Jane Mills 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

A New Beginning 
at 

225 Russell Road 
Thomasville, Ga. 

 (229) 228-1418 
 

E-mail – newarkbc@rose.net 
 

Visit our web page at:www.FirstNewark.com 

 
 

Steve Brooks, Pastor 
(229) 221-6484  

 
 

Coley Voyles, Minister of Music 
(229) 220-8683 

 

 
 

Church Member Christmas Cards 

 
You may leave your Christmas Cards for 

church members in the designated boxes in 

the foyer of the Family Life Center. 

Please sort your cards in alphabetical order 

if you are able.  Thank you! 

 
Thank you to our church family who 
kept us lifted in prayer during this 

difficult time.  We appreciate that you 
wrapped us in love and thoughtfulness. 

With much love and gratitude, 
 

The Rafferty Family 

Donations needed for The Tree House, 
/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ !ŘǾƻŎŀŎȅ /ŜƴǘŜǊ 

 

Collecting during November: 
NEW BLANKETS 

*Collection boxes are in the foyers of the sanctuary & 
FLC.  See Kathy Pipkin for more info.    Thank you! 

 

mailto:newarkbc@rose.net
http://www.firstnewark.com/

